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POSITION: 

Hospital treatment is the highest level of treatment available to manage complex psychiatric conditions 
with or without co-morbid general medical disease. The APA advocates that patients hospitalized in 
both psychiatric and medical settings are best served when responsibility for their mental health and 
substance use disorder care resides with psychiatrists leading interdisciplinary teams. Psychologists, as 
well as other mental health professionals, are critical members of such interdisciplinary teams. While 
they should be eligible for appropriate hospital appointment, they should not be placed in the role of 
the attending of record.  
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